
 
 

 

 

 

To: Intermediary Partners 
From: Jane Armstrong 
Date: 9/22/2015 
Re: Fund Re-Opening to New Investors: Artisan Global Value Fund 

 
 
Artisan Global Value Fund will re-open to new investors effective after the close of the 
market on September 30, 2015.  The Funds will accept investments from new investors 
beginning October 1, 2015. 
 
 Share Class  Ticker   Cusip      
 Investor Shares ARTGX  04314H840 
 Advisor Shares APDGX  04314H683 
 Institutional Shares APHGX  04314H741 
 
Please code your appropriate systems to reflect these changes after the close of the market on 
September 30, 2015. 
 
Attached is a copy of the prospectus supplement in addition to an updated Artisan Partners Funds 
list (effective 10/1/15). 
 
Contact the Artisan Shareholder Operations Team at 414-390-1950 or 
mfoperations@artisanpartners.com with any questions. 
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